February 18,2015
Anne Kurinsk
Chicago, IL 60646

Dear Anne,

Thank you so much for giving me a $30 Waigreen’s gift card when you were here earlier this afternoon.

Under the City’s old ethics ordinance, I would have been allowed to accept a gift card worth less than $50.

However, under the current revisions, I am not allowed to accept gift cards at all. So, I am returning it. It is enclosed
with this letter.

I do appreciate the spirit of generosity which motivated your gift. I look forward to continuing to be of service.

Sincerely, A
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Jonathan Silverstein
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